East Central Special Utility District

Public Information Meeting

The East Central Special Utility District will hold a Public Meeting on November 14, 2019 at 9
A.M. at the East Central Special Utility District Office located at 5520 FM 1628 in Adkins, Texas
78101 to inform the general public of the proposed project to construct 12-Inch Water Mains in
Three Locations. This meeting is being held at the request of the funding agency, the USDA
Rural Development, to acquaint all interested parties on economic and environmental impact,
service area, and alternatives. Any questions or comments you may contact: (Brandon Rohan —
Assistant General Manager.), (PO Box 570, Adkins, Texas 78101) or by calling (210-649-2383).
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